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One block of Main Street to convert to two-way 

Jacksonville – To facilitate more efficient traffic flow through the streets of Downtown 

Jacksonville, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will convert Main Street, 

between State Street and Union Street, from a one-way to a two-way street.  

The switch will take effect late Thursday night, October 5. Message boards have been placed on 

the surrounding roadways to alert traffic of the upcoming switch.  

When converted, drivers traveling east on Union Street will be able to turn left on Main Street to 

access State Street. 

The work is a component of FDOT’s State Street, Union Street and Mathews Expressway 

resurfacing and improvement project. The $13 million project began in December 2015 and is 

scheduled for completion this fall.  
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